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We Make A Difference 

7th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re:  End of Term Arrangements  
 
 

I am writing to inform you that school will close early on Friday, 16th December.  Students 
will be dismissed between 12:15 and12:30pm.  School meals will be available after 12pm, 
although it is expected that most students will eat their lunch during an extended break 
earlier in the day.  If you are unable to accommodate this change, provision will be made 
for students to remain in school till the normal time of 2:45pm. Please let us know if you 
would like your child to remain in school till 2:45pm.    
 
Also, there will be a non-uniform day to support fund-raising on the last day of term.  All 
students wanting to be in non-uniform/Christmas jumper will be asked to donate £1 which 
will go to the Woodseats Playground and the Sheffield Children’s Hospital Snowflake 
Appeal.   
 
Please note that students will return on Wednesday 4th January 2023 in the New Year.   
 
On behalf of all the staff at Meadowhead School may I wish you a Merry Christmas and a 
restful time with your loved ones over the festive break. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

Kam Grewal-Joy 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


